

File Copy Sent 6/24/15

Office of Board of Selectmen Town of Mason

16 Darling Hill Road – Mann House Mason, New Hampshire 03048 (603) 878-2070 (603) 878-4892 Fax

June 23, 2015

Ken Hartlage, Treasurer PLAN-NE PO Box 306 Pepperell, Ma 01463

Dear Mr. Hartlage,

Enclosed is a check in the amount of \$7500.00 for the Town of Mason's contribution to the Pipeline Awareness Network for the Northeast, Inc. (PLAN-NE) approved by the Board of Selectmen.

If you need further assistance, please contact the office at 603-878-2070.

Sincerely,

Jeannine Phalon

Administrative Assistant

Town of Mason